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Dear Chair Kropf, Vice-Chairs Chotzen and Wallan, and Members of the Committee, 

 

I am writing to express my support for HB 3075-1 to modify the firearm provisions of 

Ballot Measure 114.  I am a mother, social worker, public health professional, and 

member of a faith community who gathered signatures for Ballot Measure 114.  As 

you may remember, Ballot Measure 114 was passed by Oregon voters a few months 

after the mass shooting at the elementary school in Uvalde, Texas.  Please pass HB 

3075-1 out of committee without delay so it is ready, as soon as the court’s stay is 

lifted, for full implementation of Measure 114. We passed Measure 114 to reduce gun 

violence. It’s time to begin saving lives.  

 

Sincerely, 

Beth Poteet 


